
House of Assembly Standing Committee on Community Development 

Inquiry into the Triabunna Wood Chip Mill and Future Development Opportunities for the 
Triabunna Region 

Statement for the Chair to be delivered at commencement of public hearing Monday 10 
November 2014 

As noted in the Committee’s interim report, the Committee has invited Mr Wood to appear before 
the Committee on four separate occasions and that no suitable date could be agreed upon. 

However, Mr Wood has confirmed he will give evidence to the Committee by telephone on Tuesday 
25 November 2014 at 1.15 pm. 

 


